
From: Ben Bedard 
Sent: June-04-18 4:20 PM
To: prrd dc <prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca>
Subject: 2016-110 Melvin Stewart.

Greetings,
Attached are 2 pictures of the property North of mine, on the Alaska highway. this is what travelers to fort St. 
John have the pleasure of seeing. (Thanks to the PRRD in allowing a Flee market to be situated there.
My concern going forward is that this lot which is in the 2016??? rezoning file is going to look like this one on 
the north side. NO THANKS. please leave it as it is.
Ben Bedard
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